Merry Christmas!

It is Christmas in July so | thought we would celebrate. Our next retiree
meeting is July 19th at 11:00 AM so wear your Christmas hats, shirts,
sweaters, earrings, necklaces or anything that celebrates this occasion.
Also, please bring a gift that you have received that you have not used,
don't like, or have no use for, and wrap it in Christmas paper, brown sack
paper or even a box. DO NOT GO OUT AND BUY ANY GIFTS! Doesn't
matter what it is as long as it is of not much value. We will be playing
games and the winners will have their choice of the wrapped gifts. This
should be fun and full of laughs.

Please remember to bring your cases of bottled water for Andre House or
another facility which we can choose. Thank you to James, Arletta and
Randy for their contributions of bottled water. Steve W. also contributed a
box of clothing to our clothing drive so thank you Steve.

Arletta gave me a lead on a place in Mesa where we can help in feeding
children and others in need. I'm hoping to get volunteers to do this
endeavor in late September or early October. This is something

where you and your families will be able to serve and help out when
needed.

| want to thank Greta for all of her help at last month’s meeting. Greta takes
pictures for us at our meetings and she has also posted pictures on the
Union's Website. We are so lucky to have her in our group.

Steve A. is asking for suggestions for lunch at our next meeting.
Stay well and see you this coming Thursday!

Rose W.



